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Subject: Update on Southeast ACSM Annual Mee2ng
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 at 2:48:42 PM Central Standard Time
From: seacsm@support.c2mee2ngtech.com
To: Kyle Wasserberger

Dear Kyle Wasserberger,

We are pleased to tell you your abstract 2tled HUMERAL SEGMENT ENERGY AND ITS RELATIONSHIP TO CLINICAL
GLENOHUMERAL MEASURES IN YOUTH BASEBALL PITCHERS (Control Number 76) has been accepted for
presenta2on at the annual mee2ng of the Southeast Chapter of the American College of Sports Medicine.

For more informa2on please click the link below
hRps://www.abstractsonline.com/no2fy/no2fyIntro.asp?Mkey=aa899595-e73a-44c9-9eeb-
968c03df0910&NKey=7792F57C-B12A-4D1D-8CDE-C0155F71FB79
(If necessary, copy/paste this link in its en2rety from the email here into your browser)

Thank you for your contribu2on to the program,

The SEACSM Program CommiRee


